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COMMENT

CL-01324

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Fx Liberty <fxliberty@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:45 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

PLEASE DON’T REDUCE THE LEVERAGE TO 10:1. IT WILL MAKE US GO OVERSEAS TO
USE OTHER BROKER AND BAD BUSINESS FOR THE UNITED STATES..THAT’S TOO MUCH
RESTRICTION ON US.

THANKS

FXLIBERTY TEAM.


